
Municipality of North Cowichan
Regular Council

ADDENDUM AGENDA
 

Wednesday, August 21, 2024, 3:00 p.m.
Municipal Hall - Council Chambers

This meeting which is open to the public, will be conducted in-person in Council Chambers and by video
conference using the Cisco Webex platform, and will be streamed live and archived for viewing on demand at
www.northcowichan.ca. All representations to Council form part of the public record.
 
Members of the public may attend the Municipal Hall [7030 Trans-Canada Highway] in person, or join the
meeting electronically to participate during the 'Public Input' and 'Question Period' portions of the agenda.
Please visit northcowichan.ca/virtualmeeting for instructions on how to connect online or you may dial
1.844.426.4405, enter 1# for English, enter the meeting ID #2770-857-7372, and then enter the meeting
password 1111.
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RE: Mount Sicker project Sasquatch Resources               July 23rd, 2024 

 
 
 

As the MLA for Nanaimo-North Cowichan region, I am writing today in support of 
Sasquatch Resources Mount Sicker project. 
 
 
Mount Sicker is located near Duncan on Vancouver Island and has a long history 
of mining, spanning over 100 years and four previous mining operations. These 
previous operations have left large amount of waste-rock in the area, along with 
numerous other hazards. 
 
 
Sasquatch Resource’s plan for Mount Sicker includes reclamation and 
remediation components and will ultimately provide not only economic benefits 
for our community but will also address long-standing environmental concerns. 
 
 
Sasquatch Resources has undertaken consultation with stakeholders and the 
community and completed several necessary studies to determine the best way 
forward. By all accounts this project is well supported by our community.  
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Doug Routley MLA Nanaimo – North Cowichan 
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